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______________________________________________________________________ 

 
To:   City Council 
 
From:  Diana Vasu, Planner 
 
Re:   October 15, 2024, Heritage Subcommittee Motion – 725 King St.   

 
During its meeting on October 15, 2024  , the Heritage Subcommittee passed the following 

motion with respect to 725 King Street: 

 

Moved:   Member C. MacMillan 

Seconded:  Member J. Piniak 

That the Heritage Subcommittee recommend to Council as follows: 

That 725 King Street be removed from the City of Port Colborne Heritage Register; 

and 

That the demolition of the dwelling on the property be permitted. 

Carried  

  

Memorandum 
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